C16

Communication

Council - June 25, 2024

CW(2) - Report No. 25 Item No. 23

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Adelina Bellisario</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: PROTEST BAN

Date: June-19-24 8:33:10 AM

From: Sophia Os

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 4:00 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Fwd: PROTEST BAN

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I'm writing to urge the council not to continue criminalizing voices for human rights. This protest ban is against our rights and freedoms that need to be protected over any circumstances and regardless of any political views. Canada should remain a free country. its citizens cant be silenced or oppressed based on baseless accusations. Canadians citizens are paying close attention to this. The council needs to protect us all.